
From: Sheila May Allsopp  
Sent: 18 May 2022 18:55 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Application ref: 2022/1911/T 
 
18th May 2022  
 
Dear Sir or Madam  
 
We have received a letter from you regarding the proposal to fell a Holm Oak 
Tree in the far corner of the garden of North Villas Hostel, 29 - 31 North Villas. 
Camden Council we know have an excellent policy to protect all trees within 
the borough. We are surprised therefore to receive this notification, as we can 
see no reason the fell this tree. Please can you state the reason for this action. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sheila and Kit Allsopp 
28 North Villas 
NW1 9BL  
 


